THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON

December 15, 2011

Mr. Keith Famie Suite 404 28345 Beck Road Wixom, Michigan 48393

Dear Keith:

Thank you for sending me a copy of *One Soldier's Story*.

I am humbled by the legacies of our Nation's fallen heroes, and stories like this serve as reminders that our fallen service members live on in the acts of courage they inspired, the freedoms they protected, and the selfless principles they embodied. In their memory, we must fulfill our solemn obligation to serve America's troops and veterans as well as they have served us.

I will keep Sergeant Ingram's family in my thoughts and prayers.

Sincerely,